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April 14, 2025

Mr. Brandon Hurley

Texas Low-Level Radioactive Waste Disposal Commission
919 Congress Avenue, Suite 830

Austin, Texas 78701

Via Email: brandon.hurley@tlirwdcc.org
stephen.raines@tlirwdcc.org
administration@tllrwdcc.org

Dear Mr. Hurley,
Southern Nuclear Company - Plant Vogtle, is requesting an amendment to our Import Agreement
#2-0442-00. We are requesting the addition of Class A resins, filters, and Dry Active Waste (DAW)

for the current Fiscal Year ending August 31%, 2025. No additional curies or volume are requested.

We are requesting this because we were not anticipating the need to ship Class A waste during the
current Fiscal Year, however, that has changed due to plant operations.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (706) 848-7737.
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